

Richmond Road Improvements Project

Dear Neighbors,

Over the last several months the Kentucky Transportation Cabinet has been studying the Richmond Road/Athens-Boonesboro Road corridor to better understand the challenges along this roadway and determine effective solutions to improve both the safety and traffic flow for all roadway users. Because this is an important corridor that is used by many community members and because we value everyone's input, we have created a project website, which can be accessed at **RichmondRoadImprovements.com**. On the website, you can explore more information about the proposed project, including project background, design details, timeline, and more.

Most importantly, on this website, you will have the opportunity to provide us with any comments you may have concerning the proposed project. Also, the bottom and back of this letter can serve as a comment form that you can fill out and mail back to us if you would rather provide written comments through the mail instead of providing comments at the project website.

We hope that you find these resources helpful and continue to be involved and stay updated about the project.

Sincerely,

Mike Vaughn

Highway Safety Improvement Program

Division of Traffic Operations

Kentucky Transportation Cabinet

Please print your contact information. (C		
Address:		
City:	State:	ZIP:
Phone Number: ()		
Which describes your primary interest in	ո the project? Check all that apբ	oly.
Community Member Inte	erested Resident	Interested Landowner
Other:		
Oo you have issues and/or concerns abo	out the design of the project?	Y N
f yes, please explain:		
Are there any changes you would make	to the project?	Y
f yes, please explain:		



Additional Comments:

Fold Here	
Fold Here	
You must staple or tape shut at bottom before mailing.	Place Stamp Here

Attn: Richmond Road Improvements Project

2517 Sir Barton Way

Lexington, KY 40509